OFFICE OF THE SUPERINTENDING ENGINEER,

RWS&S DIVISION, BHUBANESWAR.
Phone No.(0674) 2384286, E-Mail: eerwss _bbsr@nic.in

* % %

No._ 2218 /Date: 25?9!%

To

Rasabihari Pradhan,
Managing Director,

Subasini Builder,

Plot No.-531, Ketuka Complex,
Jagamara, Bhubaneswar

Sub.: Issue of No Objection Certificate (Drinking Water Supply Connection) to
proposed Residential Layout plan over Plot No.308, Khata No.890/322,
Mouza-Sundarpur under Bhubaneswar Block in the District of Khordha

Ref.. Your Letter No. Nil dt. 12.08.2021

Sir,

With reference to the above noted subject, as per verification of documents it
is to inform you that you are the GPA holder of Subasini Builder, Jagamara,
Bhubaneswar. Field verification of Assistant Executive Engineer, RWS&S Sub-
Division, Bhubaneswar reported that it is not feasible to supply of (Drinking Water
Supply Connection) to your proposed Residential Layout plan over Plot No.308,
Khata N0.890/322, Mouza-Sundarpur under Bhubaneswar Block in the District of
Khordha from our existing PWS Scheme. This Department provides the drinking
water for public use only.

Yours faithfully,
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C.C.to
Assistant Executive Engineer, RWS&S Sub-Division, Bhubaneswar for

information with reference to his letter No.978 dt.22.09.2021.

4)



